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Weôre on the Web! 

www.kennedychiro.com 

or follow us on facebook 
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Dr Harts New Toy – 

The Spyder 

Dr Hart has found true happiness. He now 

possesses a new orange motorbike. Well, 

really it is a 3 wheeler, 2 wheels in front and 

one behind. It is also extremely quick and 

behaves much like a side car. It is a bit noisy, 

which is helpful when coming to the office as 

the number of wallabies on the road has 

exploded this year (anyway that is his story 

when being interviewed at the side of the 

road). As otherwise it would be hand on the 

horn button most of the time.   

Dr Hart is leaving for a trip to Vic and NSW to 

test out it with Bill Dawson on his old Norton 

(Billy Connolly would be very jealous). He shall 

endeavour to preserve his driving licence but 

that may be a challenge, as is is an exciting 

machine causing riders to go a bit funny in the 

head.  

Enter the 

Colouring in 

Competition 

http://www.kennedychiro.com/
https://www.facebook.com/KennedyChiropractic
https://www.facebook.com/KennedyChiropractic


 

 

 

 

 

Dr Hart 

 

Pretty darn fabulous to see so many 
people come to support us. I would have 
liked to be able to sit quietly with everyone 
individually and chat about their lives. I 
expect to see a few participate in our one 
guinea fee. As I recall, even back in 1964, 
there were a few who were unfamiliar with 
guineas, as there was no separate symbol 
for them. Only £1/1. 
 
A mate and I are off on a trip around the 
bottom of Australia and will be back after 
Easter. He will be using his old Norton 
and I will be riding my orange Spyder, a 3-

wheeled motorbike. After that it is on to 
Bathurst for the annual tour on an old 
Sunbeam which was born the same 
he was. 

Dr Tracy

 

A big thank you to all involved in a very 
successful 50

th
 Garden Party. I have had 

great feedback about the cake and might 
have to convince Liz to share the recipe 
in the next newsletter.  I am grateful that 
so many people took photos and have 
shared them with us (more would still be 
appreciated). John made an effort to 
wear his special shirt. Kaylee and Freyja 
brought a special GF birthday cake. 
Tracey brought her colouring in for me. 
There were lots of fun stories on the day 
but overall it was an exceptional 
experience. We might have to plan one 
every year! 

    

Dr Chan

 

Dr Chan thoroughly enjoyed KCC's 
50th celebration on the weekend, 
especially listening to the speeches, 
catching up with patients and previous 
KCC staff, and of course taking photos of 
the KCC extended family. Thanks so 
much to everyone for coming, it meant a 
lot to us. Congratulations to Dr Tracy and 
Dr Hart for their great effort in organising 
the event.  
 
Dr Chan is busy packing and finalising the 
last bits and pieces before heading off 
on her exciting trip to Chile and Argentina 
on the 14th of April. 

Dr Meghan

 

Dr Meghan had a wonderful time at the 
50th celebrations and enjoyed being part 
of the day. She loved watching Dr Hart 
share stories and chats with all those 
who were a part of the KCC journey. She 
caught up, and met with many patients 
old and young, all there to support KCC. 
She also had a great opportunity to 
speak with many of the Toowoomba and 
surrounds area chiropractors. 

    

Dr Sandie

 

Dr Sandie had a lovely time at the big 
50th bash.  She thoroughly enjoyed 
chatting to all the guests but was 
disappointed she didn't get around to talk 
with everyone.  Dr Sandie thought the 
garden party was a fantastic way to pay 
tribute to Dr Hart, Dr Tracy, the practice 
and all the wonderful patients and staff.  

Dr Kirstie

 

Dr Kirstie loved celebrating Kennedy 
Chiropractic Centre's 50th Birthday. She 
enjoyed talking to many people on the 
day about their experience at KCC, and 
how chiropractic care has changed their 
life. Another favourite part of the day was 
standing on the veranda with the 
chiropractors who inspired Dr Kirstie to 
be a Chiropractor, and the Golden Lifers 
who continue to inspire us all. Many 
thanks to Dr Tracy, Ari, and all who 
helped create a wonderful celebration. 

    

Sue

 

Sue had a wonderful time at the 50th 
Birthday Party. The best part was seeing 
all the patients and some previous 
Chiropractors and Assistants. Some had 
travelled very long distances. The weather 
was perfect and the cake was 
BEAUTIFUL! Sue would also like to thank 
everyone who helped on the day and 
brought food.  

Natalie

 

Natalie enjoyed every minute of the 50th 
Celebration.  The family atmosphere 
was just delightful, it was great to see so 
many here and the sincere 
congratulations to all the Chiropractors 
that keep this Centre the amazing place 
it is. 

My favourite was Dr Hart's speech, short, 
sweet and totally respectful to everyone 
that has kept his chiropractic dream 
alive.  
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Staff  Update 



 

Kennedy Chiropractic Centre  

Calendar and hours 

April 2014 
Monday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-5:00pm 

Tuesday 
7:30am-11am 
2pm-6:30pm 

Wednesday 
8am ï12pm 
2pm ï6pm 

Thursday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-5pm 

Friday 
7:30am-12pm 
2pm-6:30pm 

Saturday 
8am-12pm 

 1 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 

2 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

3 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

4 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 
 

5 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chan 

Dr Kirstie 

7 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

8 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 

9 
KIDS DAY 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

10 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

11 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 
 

12 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chan 

Dr Kirstie 

14 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

15 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 
Half Hour to Health 

16 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

17 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

18 
GOOD 
FRIDAY 
 

19 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Kirstie 

21 
EASTER 

MONDAY 

22 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 

23 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 

24 
Dr Hart 
Dr Kirstie 

25 
ANZAC DAY 
 

26 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 

28 
Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

29 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Tracy 

30 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Tracy 

   

May 2014      

Monday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-5:30pm 

Tuesday 
7:30am-11am 
2pm-6:30pm 

Wednesday 
8am ï12pm 
2pm ï6pm 

Thursday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-5pm 

Friday 
7:30am-12pm 
2pm-6:30pm 

Saturday 
8am-12pm 

   1 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

2 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 

3 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

5 
Dr Hart 

Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

6 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 

7 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 
Half Hour to Health 

8 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

9 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Kirstie 
 

10 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

12 
Dr Hart 

Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

13 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 

14 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

15 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

16 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Kirstie 
 

17 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

19 
Dr Hart 

Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

20 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 
 Half Hour to Health 

21 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

22 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

23 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Kirstie 
 

24 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

26 
Dr Hart 

Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

27 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

Dr Tracy 

28 
Dr Sandie 
Dr Kirstie 

29 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

30 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Kirstie 

 

31 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

Dr Kirstie 

Phone: 07 46391060  email: healthy@kennedychiro.com 


